

April 22, 2020

Rotary Club of El Cajon President Charlie Cole Post Office Box 643 El Cajon, CA 92022

Dear President Cole,

Thank you for your donation to The Salvation Army to help those in need in our community. Your support *truly* makes a difference. Thanks to you, we are changing lives every day providing shelter to the homeless, food to the hungry, recovery to the addicted, hope to all, and so much more.

This letter gratefully acknowledges your August 29, 2019 gift of \$10,000 (check # 2482) and your October 15, 2019 gift of \$4,000 (check #9446) to The Salvation Army, San Diego County. This donation is designated toward to the El Cajon Capital Campaign. Your contribution is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law, as no goods or services were provided in consideration of your gift.

We deeply appreciate your generous support. If you would like to know more about the programs you are helping to support, have any other questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Kristina Starkey, Donor Relations Director at 619.446.0240 or Kristina.Starkey@usw.salvationarmy.org.

On behalf of those we serve and all of us at The Salvation Army, we thank you. God bless you.

In His Service,

Lee Lescano, Lt. Colonel

Divisional Secretary for San Diego County

LL:KS:mr